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Next year’s Allocation.—Dr. Cochrane, Messrs. Macdonnell 

and Warden were appointed a Committee to allocate among the 
several Presbyteries of the Church the amounts required for Home 
Mission and Augmentation for the ensuing year.

Executive Sub-Committee.—The following is the Executive for 
the year : Dr. Cochrane (convener), Dr. Campbell, Dr. Robertson 
Dr. Laing, Messrs. D. J. Macdonnell, A. Tolmie, F. W. Parries, j’ 
Somerville, R. Moodie, W. Mitchell, R. Kilgour and R. H. Warden

Augmentation Sub-Committee.—The sub-committee
a , . on the
Augmentation of Stipends is as follows Mr. D. J. Macdonnell,
(convener), Dr. Cochrane, Dr. Laing, Dr. Campbell, Dr. Robertson’ 
Messrs. F. W. Parries, A. Tolmie, R. Moodie, J. Somerville, 
Mitchell, R. Kilgour and R. H. Warden.

Wm.

Close.—The Committee adjourned at half-past eleven p. m. on 
Wednesday, 26th March, and the meeting was closed with the bene-
<|i<yon.

ROBT. H. WARDEN,
Secretary.

WM. COCHRANE, D.D.,
Convener.
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